Construction to take place on
Bristol Street beginning
tonight Feb. 16

As part of the on-going Bristol Street Improvement Project,
Sully-Miller Contracting Co. will begin grinding existing
deteriorating pavement on Bristol Street, between Baker Street
and Randolph Avenue, on Friday, Feb. 16 beginning at 8 p.m.

On Saturday, Feb. 17, from 6 a.m. to early afternoon, Sully-
Miller will be installing new pavement on Bristol Street,
between Baker Street and Randolph Avenue. Adjacent businesses
have been notified of this scheduled work and access to them
will be maintained.

Please expect intermittent delays during the construction. The
median curbs on Bristol Street between Baker Street and
Newport Boulevard will be completed in the next two weeks and
the landscaping by the end of March 2018.

Click here for a map of the area under construction.

The improvement project includes roadway resurfacing, new
storm drain catch basins, new landscaped medians, new traffic
signal installation and a storm water diversion project.

This project represents more than $6.5 million in improvements
with funding coming from various sources including Federal,
State and County agencies, gas tax and local funds.

This project will provide a smoother ride along this stretch
of Bristol Street, better operational conditions for vehicular
and pedestrian traffic, and improve the water quality of the
Back Bay area by providing treatment for some of the storm
water runoff.
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